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●​ There is a new PhD Student Advisor, Adi Musabasic! He's looking forward to meeting 
more PhD students. He advises everybody to contact him as soon as possible when 
a problem arises. Contact can be made by email at drombudet@ths.kth.se or by 
phone 08-790 98 75. He would also love to attend the school councils to make 
himself more known, and to hear about the various going-ons at the schools, so if 
there are any heads of school council present, he would greatly appreciate it if you 
reached out to him.  
 

●​ Some changes of KTH's regulatory documents have been made which affect current 
PhD-students: swedish courses can now be included in your course requirements up 
to 10 credits and it is now stated that main supervisors are responsible for making 
sure that ISPs are updated yearly, but the PhD-student, co-supervisor, or program 
responsible can also take the initiative for the revisions. If you are a new 
PhD-student, a first ISP should be commenced within a month, and finished within 
three months. (Riktlinje om utbildning på forskarnivå, HS-2025-0632) 
 

●​ Now for something more fun: There is a big End-of-finals-pub in Nymble on Saturday. 
Entry is free of charge for chapter/THS members. 
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